

February 25, 1970

Mr. Arthur Drucker Piatigorsky Chess Foundation 400 South Bundy Drive Los Angeles, California 90049

Dear Mr. Drucker:

The Casa Alvarado Chess Center has been functioning in the Monterey area for more than two years. The Center is open daily, except for Mondays, and coordinates most of the chess activity in this area and in general simply promotes chess.

Next month on March 24 and 25, we are sponsoring an All Schools Chess Tournament (Please see enclosed flyer.) and are in touch with all the junior players in the Monterey Peninsula Communities and in Salinas.

Send us your promotional materials, and we will see to it that they will be properly distributed and that the California State Junior Championship will be well publicized.

Sincerely yours,

Theodore Judacufeti Theodore Yudacufski, Director Casa Alvarado Chess Center

P. O. Box 1308

Monterey, California 93940